
Minutes of  

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

5 PM January 6, 2015 

At Cook Memorial Library 

 

Members Present: Mark Albee, John Wheeler and John Roberts  

   

1) Minutes of the 11/19/14 meetings were approved. 

2) A cemetery deed extension of time was signed for lots A-13 and 14 in the Coville West section of the 

Chocorua Cemetery to Polly Snow Hoffman. 

3) The highway department was unable to get to the brush cutting at the Chocorua Cemetery. 

4) John W will attend the Selectmen’s meeting February 12 to review our budget request. 

5) Mark passed out a draft of the annual report which was reviewed and approved.  John W will type it up 

and submit it. 

6) John R indicated Rose Scolaro wished a deed extension on her lots and gave John W a copy of the 

original so an extension can be prepared. 

7) John R indicated Hilton Perkins is interested in repairing the Perkins grave site and wondered how many 

dollars are available in the perpetual care income. 

8) John R will talk to Hilton concerning the overgrown trees by the Nutter/Eastman memorial to get 

agreement to remove them. 

9) The next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 2015 at 5 PM at the Library. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 010615 

 


